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There is absolutely no valid reason to even have this measure up for a vote. Oregon 

has had "Vote by Mail" for decades and it works. Despite attempts by certain groups 

to demonize voting by mail as bad or wrong. Eliminating our Vote by Mail system is a 

massive step backwards. For all the smoke show about "Massive Election Fraud", no 

one has shown proof that there has been more than a few cases of it. Our country is 

in a crisis right now brought on by the extreme right conservative movement and this 

is yet another attempt to disenfranchise part of our voting population. I strongly urge 

that if this is brought to the floor for a vote the vote be NO! 

 


